
TOWN OF TUXEDO 

Notice of Hearing 

Introductory Local Law 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that there has been introduced before the Town Board 

of the Town of Tuxedo, on January 10, 2022, a Local Law entitled “Alternate Planning Board 

Member,” which Local Law would establish an alternate planning board member for the purpose 

of substituting a member in the event such member is unable to participate because of absence or 

abstention and a quorum is needed. This local law is required pursuant to NYS Town Law § 

271(15). 

 A complete copy of the Introductory Local Law is available for inspection at the Clerk’s 

office. 

 NOW THEREFORE, pursuant to Section 20 of the Municipal Home Rule Law, the Town 

Board of the Town of Tuxedo, New York, will hold a virtual public hearing on the aforesaid 

Introductory Local Law via the Town’s Webex, on January 24, 2022, at 7:00 P.M., at which time 

all persons interested therein shall be heard. The meeting link is 

http://tuxedony.civiccms.acsitefactory.com/webex-virtual-meetings. Further details regarding the 

Webex, including access instructions, can be found on the Town’s website. Written comments 

may also be submitted in advance of the hearing to townclerk@tuxedogov.org.  

 The Town of Tuxedo will make every effort to assure that the hearing is accessible to 

persons with disabilities.  Anyone requiring special assistance and/or reasonable 

accommodations should contact the Town Clerk. 

 

Dated: January 18, 2022 

     By Order of the Town Board of the 

     Town of Tuxedo 

Marisa Dollbaum, Town Clerk 
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